July 11, 2000

Virginia Department of Transportation 

1401 East Broad Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219

Sherry Munford

Ms. Rosemary Curtin

4430 Clover Meadows Drive

Meridian, Idaho 83640

Dear Ms. Curtin,

I have enclosed for your information the following items:

· Two copies of the Policy manual for Public Participation in Transportation Projects;

· Two copies of the Project Development Process booklet;

· One copy of the handout package used in the presentation of the “graphic side of public involvement”;

· A copy of the Flexi Tag we use to advertise meetings (attached to the bags that the newspaper is delivered in”;

· A copy of a post card used to advertise meetings (sent to a radius around the project area);

· A bag we use to give young citizens with their coloring book and colors;

I hope this is enough information to help get familiar with our process. If you have any question or comments please give me a call.


Sherry Munford

Transportation Engineer

